
Vote	for	a	special	library	card	design

Let's	celebrate	the	freedom	to	read.
This	fall,	Buffalo	&	Erie	County	Public	Libraries	will	unveil	a	new,	limited	edition
library	card	as	part	of	a	national	campaign	designed	to	fight	book	bans	and
censorship	while	protecting	your	access	to	all	books.		
Please	help	us	to	select	one	design	for	a	new	library	card	to	add	to	our	existing
library	card	designs.	

Note:	Designs	may	appear	stretched	or	reduced	in	size	on	mobile	devices.	The	actual
library	card	size	is	2-	1/8”	x	3-	3/8”	with	rounded	corners.		Library	cardholders	will
not	be	required	to	get	a	new	card.	



*	1.	Vote	for	your	favorite	design.	

2.	If	you	have	any	additional	comments,	please	add	them	here.	

Thank	you.	Visit	the	Library	System	website	at	www.BuffaloLib.org	for	updates	on	your	freedom	to	read!


